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Joseph M. Goldstein Presents Procurement
White Paper to ABA

4.24.07
 

Joseph M. Goldstein, a partner in Shutts & Bowen's Fort Lauderdale office, is presenting a White
Paper at the American Bar Association Second Annual State and Local Procurement Symposium.
The title of the paper is "Florida Procurement:  Invitation to Negotiate - the Equivalent of the Federal
Request for Proposal."

Download this news item as a PDF.

Professionals

Joseph M. Goldstein

Practice Areas

Administrative Law and Licensing

Government Law

Litigation

https://www.shutts.com/assets/htmldocuments/uploads/2007/04/Florida-Procurement-Invitation-to-Negotiate-the-Equivalent-of-the-Federal-Request-for-Proposal.pdf

